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Siyum Hashas 

All are invited to attend a celebration of Torah across our 
community (not limited to those who learnt Daf Yomi). 
 

 
 

US Women's Dinner 

 

 

Week 239 3 – 5 January 2020 | 6 – 8 Tevet 5780 Parashat Vayigash / פרשת ויגש 
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  שבת

Shacharit 

 שבת

Mincha 

 שבת

Ends 

Horim 

V’Yeladim 

Sunday 

Shacharit 

Next Fri 

Mincha 

 

3.45PM 
 

9.15AM 
 

3.59PM 
 

4.59PM 
 

5.50PM 
 

8.20AM in OYH 
 

3.55PM 

 Additional Information 

Lighting Earliest time 3.14pm | Shabbat at 3.49pm 

Shema Sof Zman Kriat Shema at 10.05am 

Chabura Elkan Adler at 9.00am 

Leining Ian Gamse 

Children 

Magen Minis and Maxis at 10.45am 

Munchies is sponsored by Darren and Anouk 
Abrahams in memory of Bryna Lea bat Joseph 
and Rachel bat Eliahou. 

Y@MA is unsponsored this week. 

Drasha Michael Pollak (Shabbat Morning) 

Kiddush 

This week the Kiddush is kindly sponsored by 
Jonny and Alison Solomon to mark the 
yahrzeit for Jonny’s late father.  

The Whiskies of the Week will be a fine 
selection of single malts. 

Shiur Elkan Adler (after Mincha) 
 

Horim 
V’Yeladim 

Horim V’Yeladim meets at 5.50pm and is 
sponsored by Family Spizzichino. To sponsor 
please email info@magenavot.com. 

 

Mazal Tov! 

Mazal Tov to Paul and Samantha Taylor on the birth of a 
granddaughter, a daughter to Elianna and Moishy Wieder. 

“Ha Magen” - The Magen Avot Shul Magazine 

The Shul Magazine Committee met on Sunday 22 December. 
If you would still like to be involved please contact Julian 
Pollard on 07958 447174 or hamagen@magenavot.com 

Stonesetting 

The stonesetting for the late father of David Berke (Mr Harry 
Berke a’h) will take place at Bushey New Cemetery this Sunday 
5 January at 10.30am. We wish the family a Chayim Aruchim. 

Tzurba m'Rabanan 

Tzurba m'Rabanan shiur returns on Wednesday 8 January, 
when Rabbi Kenigsberg will be launching Volume 4 on the 
topic of: “Hilchot Kashrut”. For info visit tzurbaolami.org 

Israeli Shuk (see poster) 

On Sunday 12 January between 5.00pm and 7.00pm there 
will be an Israeli Shuk run by the youth of Magen Avot raising 
money for JNF. There will be food and fun for all the family. To 
book go to: http://www.theus.org.uk/MAisraelishuk 

Communal Oneg and Lunch (see updated poster) 

On Friday Night 24 January there will be an Oneg Shabbat 
at the home of Family Herman (85 Finchley Lane). We will be 
joined by Rav Gidon Weitzman.  

On Shabbat 25 January there will be a communal lunch in 
shul after the main Kiddush. We will be joined by Rav Gidon 
Weitzman from Israel as our scholar-in-residence. Cost for the 
lunch is £15 for adults and £7.50 for children. To book please 
visit: http://www.theus.org.uk/MACommunalLunch to sign up 
and pay. Closing date for booking is Sunday 12 January. 

Mental Health Shabbat 

Motzei Shabbat 1 February: there will be a talk at 7.30pm in 
Shul on: "How Families in Torah illuminate our understanding 
of Mental Health". There will be 3 speakers (Dr Fiona Taylor, 
Hillel Mirvis and Dr Richard Taylor) and a Q&A will follow. 

Neshot Chayil Shabbat 

The first Neshot Chayil Shabbat will take place on the 7/8 
February 2020. Further details to follow. 

Children’s Library 

The Children's Library celebrates its first anniversary this week. 
This is a well used resource for our children and once again we 
would like to thank all our sponsors. Labels with dedications 
have been placed inside each book. If you would like to 
sponsor additional books for the library please contact Ruth 
Ehreich by email ruthehreich@hotmail.com or by speaking to 
the treasurer, Cecil Taitz: treasurer@magenavot.com. 

Kol Nidre Appeal - members and non-members 

To all members and non-members: If you need to be reminded 
what you pledged for the Kol Nidre Appeal over Yom Kippur, 
or how to make payment, please contact our treasurer Cecil 
Taitz by email at: treasurer@magenavot.com. 

Rabbi on Winter Break 

The Rabbi will be in Israel until Monday 6 January. He can be 
contacted via WhatsApp for emergencies. 

 



 

 


